
155 S. Seward Street Juneau, Alaska 99801 

TO: 

Invitation to Comment 

Your Community, Your Voice 

On a proposal to be heard by the CBJ Planning Commission 

 

 
8485 Forest Lane 

Proposed Rezone of Parcel 

Floyd Dryden 

M
iddle School 

Sept. 15 through 3 pm, Sept. 26 September 27 

Case No.: AME20170012 
Parcel No.: 5B2101600110 
CBJ Parcel Viewer: http://epv.juneau.org 
Date notice was printed: September 7, 2017 

Phone: (907)586-0715  Email: pc_comments@juneau.org  
Mail: Community Development, 155 S. Seward St, Juneau AK 99801  

Your comments to the 
Planner, Jill Maclean will be 
included in the staff report.  

Your comments will be sent  to 
Commissioners to read along 
with the staff report in 
preparation for the hearing.  

You may testify at the 
hearing in City Hall’s 
Assembly Chambers,  
155 S. Seward St., Juneau. 

The results of 
the hearing will 
be posted 
online. 

HEARING DATE & TIME 
7:00 pm, September 26, 2017 

T I M E L I N E 
Follow the case (staff report, hearing results, meeting minutes)  

at http://www.juneau.org/assembly/novus.php 

Now through Sept. 14, 2017 

An application has been submitted for consideration and public hearing by the 
Planning Commission for a Rezone of the property located at 8485 Forest Lane  
from  D5 (single family residential, 5 dwelling units per acre) to D10 
(multi-family residential, 10 dwelling units per acre). 


